UZBEKISTAN






Check against delivery
The statement of the delegation of Uzbekistan within the consideration of the National Report of Algeria at the 4th cycle of Universal Periodic Review 

November 11, 2022
Thank you Mr. President,

We appreciate Algeria for submission of the National Report and engagement in the 4th cycle of UPR.
Uzbekistan notes number of legislative measures taken to implement the recommendations of previous UPR, including the adoption of amendments to the Constitution.
We welcome the engagement of youth in the process of promoting human rights through the “Youth High Council”, which is important in addressing young people’s needs.
In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Uzbekistan recommends the following:
One, continue with legislative and policy measures to further ensure the gender equality;
Two, take necessary measures to establish favourable conditions for employment of vulnerable groups, especially persons with disabilities.

We wish the delegation of Algeria all the success in its review.
I thank you.  

